
We at  Dr. Vishwanath Karad MIT World Peace University (MIT-WPU), Pune have come 

across some advertisements/ online postings about admissions / management quota which 

are misleading and false contents. Wherein name and address and photographs of our 

esteemed university are shown without any permission / authority. 

 

It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous persons are passing themselves off as 

representing or being affiliated with MIT-WPU. 

 

They have been misusing parts of our identity, photographs of university campus and logo 

etc with the intent to defraud unsuspecting members of the public. One of the platforms 

being used by these impostors are website showing details and wordings copied from our 

authorized website. 

 

For the avoidance of doubt, Dr. Vishwanath Karad MIT WPU clarifies that, it has not 

appointed any person / institute or has no third party intervention in its admission process. 

Our University has not appointed any person/ agency or institute for admission procedure of 

any of its course / curriculum. 

 

Public at large and students and parents are informed by this disclaimer not to contact and 

involve in any kind of transaction with such type of imposters. 

University shall not be responsible for, and expressly disclaims all liabilities, damages of any 

kind arising out of any such contact / communication.   

 

The general public should take note as anyone who engages with the said website, or any 

other platform and material promoted by the imposters does so at their own risk.  

 

For communication and authentic information our official website is www.mitwpu.edu.in 

http://www.mitwpu.edu.in/

